### Mid Week Memo – November 18, 2020

# Parent Council (via Zoom)

The next parent council meeting will be held via Zoom on Thursday, November 26th at 7:00 PM. If you would like to attend the meeting, please RSVP to the school (sif@lethsd.ab.ca) by the end of the day Tuesday, November 24th. If you have items to be considered for the agenda, please send those along, as well.

### **Book Fair**

Our school is hosting a Scholastic Virtual Book Fair from November 23rd – December 7th. Please click this LINK for details. All purchases benefit our school library!

# **Report Cards**

We will not be issuing a formal report card until the end of the year, nor do we have prescribed dates when teachers must have all grades and comments entered into PowerSchool. However, it is that time when students have finished review and are wrapping up the first couple of units in all subjects. As student learning in these units is assessed, teachers will update marks and comments in PowerSchool. The same information used to compile a report card is available in PowerSchool through your parent log in.

If you need help accessing your child(ren)'s grades in PowerSchool, please contact the school at 403-381-2977. If you notice that your child(ren)'s grades are meeting or exceeding your expectations, please celebrate that success with them in whatever way works for you. If their grades are not meeting your expectations, please talk to your child about your concerns. Once you've had that conversation, your child(ren)'s teacher will be happy to talk with you about how we can best support their success.

# **Hydration**

Please remind your students to bring their water bottles to school. We do not have a supply of single use cups as we are conscious of our environmental footprint.